Allen, Amber

From: Monica Peter

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 12:18 PM
To: HPD Preservation

Subject: Case Number C14H-2022-0176

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

| am in favor of giving Broken Spoke the historic designation. | have been notified of the Public Hearing since | own a
condominium in close proximity to the Broken Spoke.

This site is relevant due to its history and the number of legendary performers that have graced the Broken Spoke. We
need to leave important historical music venues in place, because so many have been lost to new construction. Once
they are lost, we can never get them back. The rich history of the musical artists that have provided Austin Texas the
name 'Music Capital of the World' which is one of the reasons Austin tends to prosper is relevant today. Removing
landmarks and treasures of musical venues is new construction is detrimental to the history of the city.

Sincerely,

Monica Peter

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please
forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





